
CHRISTIANA LAKE RECREATION ASSOCIATION  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING - OCTOBER 15, 1977  

Duane DeWitt was absent.  

The Association meeting scheduled for October 15 was cancelled due to  

lack of a quorum.  

OLD BUSINESS  

A chain saw was purchased as well as a sharpener and chain guard.  

The total cost was $185.50.  

Pat O'Connell has the names of two lawyers to contact in Niles.  

We now have the key to the back gate.  

We were unable to open a savings account for the Association without  

a tax number. We will check into this when we contact the lawyer.  

Mr. Witt will make a bulletin board for next year.  

Marty contacted Verburg Trash, Inc. We will be able to have trash  

pickup on a six month basis. If we go on individual pick up service,  

it will be $4.50 per month per cottage. We can have central pick-up  

for $40.00 per month which would be a 3 yd. size container furnished  

by them. The Board recommended we have the central pick up and  

contract it from April 15 to October 15.  

Board of Directors decided to contact Don and see if we could hire him  

to burn the island this fall. He agreed. Each cottage owner will  

be responsible for leaves around their own area for present.  

Bill heard from the Dept. of Natural Resources on permit to dredge  

the channel - they wanted more details and he had to resubmit the  

plans along with a detailed drawing.  

NEW BUSINESS  

Want to check with Don on when the new water line will be put in.  

Treasurer reported a balance brought forth of $1,438.46, expenses  

were $223.50 leaving a balance as of October 15 of $1,214.96.  

Next meeting to be determined at a later date.  

 

 
 
 

 


